
 

  LOWER HARDRES AND NACKINGTON PARISH COUNCIL 
THE NEXT PARISH COUNCIL MEETING WILL BE HELD ON LINE,  

TUESDAY 9TH MARCH 2021 11.00AM  
This meeting will be held remotely via Zoom, the public are entitled to attend the meeting 

but not permitted to speak unless invited to do so.   Anyone wishing to attend, please contact 
Cllr Mike Taylor by email mike.taylor@lowerhardresandnackingtonparishcouncil.org.uk     

 
A   G   E   N   D   A  

 
Prior to commencement the Parish PCSO Emma Coyle will address the meeting 

 
1. Apologies for Absence 
 
2. Declarations of Interest and any update of Disclosable Pecuniary Interests Register  
 
3. To Approve the Minutes of the Meeting held on 9TH February 2021 and Matters Arising 
  
4. Finance Matters 

(i) To consider request from Kent, Surrey & Sussex Air Ambulance for a grant. 
(ii) To approve the following invoices for payment 

HMRC    £    62.60 PAYE – December 
Parish Clerk   £    25.73 Expenses & Stationery – Feb/March 

 (iii) Quadrennial Review 2021 - Regulations governing parish council allowance schemes  
      (iv)       Any update on CCC Concurrent Functions Funding Proposals 

(v) VAT Claim 2018-2019 & 2019-2020. 
(vi)   Coronavirus (COVID-19) – Update on any issues relating to Local Councils.  
 

5. Planning Matters  
(i) To consider any applications received following publication of the agenda 
 

6. Planning Decisions by CCC 
 
7. Highway Issues and PROW 

• To consider a number of issues raised by a resident. 
 

8. Correspondence, Publications and any urgent matters  

• To consider Annual Parish Meeting 
 

9. To Confirm Date and time of the next Meeting    
 

Susan Shaw, Parish Clerk 

mailto:mike.taylor@lowerhardresandnackingtonparishcouncil.org.uk

